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No more Fidget Spinners at School 
Fidget spinners have been a huge distraction lately. As a result, students 

are no longer allowed to bring fidget spinners to school. If a student brings 

a fidget spinner to school, it will be sent to the office and can be picked up by a 

parent or on the last day of school by the student. 

Boys and Girls Track Falcons Beat the Smith Vikings  
On Tuesday, May 9th, our boys and girls Track Falcons beat the Smith Vikings. 

They will be competing against Woodworth today, Wednesday May 10th, so let us 

wish them good luck. Go Falcons Go!  

Spelling Bee Contest: May 18th 
Stout Annual Spelling 'B' will be held on Thursday, May 18

th. Good Luck to our Contestants and may the best 

boy/girl win! Thanks – Mr. Bennett. 

 6th Grade 7th Grade 8th Grade 
Bassem Shohatee 

Lama Ammari 

Lea Mshiek 

Rafiq Hanoun 

Glenn Moore 

Nevaeh Finley 

Evan Reynoso 

Hadeel Mawiri 

Amran Mohammed 

Yareli Garza 

Ayesha Sufian 

Alfarwq Shariff 

Zeinab Zreik 

Neena Khalaf 

Ali Jammoul 

Mahdi Aljaberi 

Abdulhakim Said 

Jenna Mahmoud 

Ayah Hassan 

Younes Hojeije 

Shahd Alghurbani 

Maya Moreau 

Zeinab Hamadi 

Fatima Hadi 

Zeinab Issa 

Younes Mohamed 

Morgan Miesmer 

Laura Abdullah 

Daliah Almaklani 

Colin Ramakers 

 
Fordson High Open House: May 17 
The Fordson High Open House for future students and their parents will be held on 

Wednesday, May 17, 2017 between 5:30 pm – 7:00 pm. Please make sure to be there on 

time. Thanks – Mr. Tindall  

 

Sunday is Mother’s Day                                                 Today is “A” Day 

On Mother’s Day, this quote seems appropriate. 

“Mothers hold their children's hands for a 

short while, but their hearts forever.” 


